
I wanted to thank you for an excellent course in Greenville! I just received the 

evaluations from the participants and your marks were terrific! Thanks again for such a 

wonderful presentation. I look forward to working with you again.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jackie Asekhauno, Chapter Meeting Planner  

North Carolina Association of Certified Public Accountants (NCACPA) 


